
 

 
 
 
 

HOLIDAY  LOANS 
 

Once again this year we 
are offering Holiday Loans 

up to  

$ 5,000.00 at  
rates as low as …. 

3.90 %   
These loans must be repaid in one year 

and payments may be deferred to 
January 2017 

Available thru December 3oth 

Sample payment: 
$5,000 - 1 year = $197.00  bi-weekly 

October 2016 

Holiday Special! 
 

Skip a Month of  
Loan Payments 

 

The Holiday Season is just 

around the corner and your 

credit union is offering a great 

deal to all our members who 

have a loan with us.   For a small fee you can 

“take a month off”  and skip your November or 

December loan payments.   The extra cash can 

help with holiday expenses.   

         Contact the credit union at 651-602-8105 

for a skip a payment form or if you have any fur-

ther questions about this program.    

   

VISA Debit Card Notice 
 
Due to the increase of FRAUD at Walmart Stores we 
have implemented the following change when using 
your debit card at any WALMART stores: 
 
You must choose DEBIT and enter your 4 digit PIN.  
Your card will not work if you select credit.  If you do 
not know your PIN please call the office at 651-602-
8105 and we can assist you. 
 

REMINDER: 
If you plan on traveling out of the 5 state area or if you 
travel frequently contact us so we can make the appro-
priate changes to allow your card to work as needed.   

                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      John H. Pettis 

John served this credit union for over 25 years.  

He started on our Audit Committee in 1991 

and moved onto the Board of Directors in 

2002 eventually serving as Chairman for the 

past 13 years.  John will be remembered for 

his selfless dedication, his caring and concern 

for others, his ability to put everyone around 

him at ease but most of all ...his good humor 

that was always eager to share with everyone.   

He will be dearly missed.  Rest in peace John. 

It is with great 

sadness that we 

announce the  

passing of our      

former Chairman 

of the Board, John 

Pettis on June 24, 

2016. 



2017 Calendars 
 

The 2017 calendars are  
in and ready to be 
picked up at the credit 
union office.  This year 

we are limiting the calendars to MEMBERS 
ONLY.   
 All employee’s of the Metropolitan Council  
are eligible for membership and are invited to 
join the credit union if they are not already a 
member.   
  We have 3 types of calendars available: 
1. Large year-at-a-glance wall calendars with 

the Friday MCES paydays highlighted  
2. Monthly flip style wall calendars. 
3. Small sticky-backed calendars (perfect for 

lockers or by the phone). 
 

Columbus Day—October 10 
Veterans Day—November 11 

Thanksgiving—November 24 & 25 
Christmas—December 26 

Year End Processing—December 30th 

 

Visit us on the web at: 

WWW.MYMSCU.ORG 
Hours & Phones 
651-602-8105 
Monday—Friday   

10:00—4:00 
 

Tuck Your Deposit In For the Night 
 
For many of us, sometimes the day is 
done before our long list of errands 
is. But if your to-do list includes mak-
ing a deposit at the credit union, 
relax. Remember, our night deposi-

tory is ready and waiting for you. Simply place your deposit 
slip (or a hand written note with your instructions)  along 
with your funds into an envelope and drop it into the depos-
itory box at the credit union building. We will take it from 
there, crediting your account first thing the next business 
day. It's safe, secure, and available for your deposits after 
our regular office hours. In fact, it's there for you 24/7. 
Night depository is just one more way the credit union is at 
your service, simplifying your financial life. If you need more 
information, please contact us. 

Daylight Savings time ends   

Sunday—November 6th!  

 

 

 
 Remember to set your clocks back 

one hour at midnight. 

  Welcome new board member Welcome new board member Welcome new board member    

Matt LaSuita 
 

We would like to announce the  

appointment of Matt LaSuita to serve on 

the  Board of Directors due to the loss of 

director John Pettis.  Matt comes to us 

with a strong Credit Union background 

and will be a excellent addition to our 

credit union team!  


